
Storm system should push out
inversion layer

Mount Tallac stands tall above the inversion layer Jan. 30
as seen from Kingsbury Grade. Photo/John Gomez

The inversion layer that has created fog at lake level should
be moving on Tuesday.

Pockets of sun and fog were the norm on the South Shore
Monday. The fog returned tonight, making driving at lake level
a bit sketchy.

As the next storm system heads toward the basin, the inversion
layer should lift.

Rain is expected Wednesday and will be here through Friday,
according to the National Weather Service in Reno.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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